
 
RMCG/KRE 

28th April 2023 

 

Dear Year 11 Parents/Carers  

Once again I wanted to write to you to keep you up to date with everything we are doing in the run up to the GCSE 

exam series this summer.  Thank you to all parents who attended the SLT Parents’ Evening on Wednesday, the vast 

majority of students have made good progress since the last set of Mocks and with a real final push can achieve real 

success. 

I want to say a massive well done to the GCSE PE students who completed their moderation day on Wednesday. 

They were brilliant ambassadors for the academy, and I know Mr Evans and the PE team were very proud of them.  

Attendance to the morning sessions for English and Maths has been very strong, they occur as follows: 

English:  Monday and Wednesday 8.00am – 8.35am (open to all) – Mrs Craig 

Maths:  Tuesday, Wednesday, Thursday, Friday (Higher students) – Mr Little 

Please do encourage your child to attend if they can. 

Next Week: 

Week  Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

1st May Bank Holiday NEU Industrial Action 

Year 11 in as normal 

 

 

 
 

 
Students should continue to be in a routine where they are revising every night.  As much as they might not want to, 

the work done at home will have the most significant impact now.  But they must also have balance.  I would expect 

at least two/three 30 min sessions on different subjects with time built for rest (and fun!) would be ideal at this 

stage.  Students have access to a variety of online and written resources to use.  Please do use the revision timetable 

that we provided earlier in the year to organise. 

As I have written in previous letters if you want to ask any questions or have any queries, please do get in touch with 

me via Karen.Reay@rrma.org.uk.  

Apologies if I am over-communicating, but I want to make sure I am providing you with as much information, 

reassurance and encouragement as possible.  Thank you again for your support. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Richard McGuire 
Principal 
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